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Community, Compassion, Courage,    Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 
 

Chaddleworth and Shefford Federated CE Primary Schools 
‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

 

    

   

   

Oakwood Residential…  

We could not be prouder of the Owl’s children who 

joined us on residential this week! We embraced a 

packed 2 days of adventurous, exciting and challenging 

activities. With comments such as, ‘This is the best day 

of my life EVER!’, ‘I want to do it all over again’, ‘I 

didn’t realise I’d love this activity so much’ and ‘when 

can we come back?’ I think we can understand some of 

the fun and enjoyment that went on! 

Do take a look at Owls class blog for more photos too… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGO club…  
Every Monday Lego club's love for 
Lego has been literally been building 
and building! From starting off with 
two Lego boxes and using our 
imaginations to construct, we have 
now introduced sets of Lego and we 
absolutely love it! From under the sea 
creations to Star Wars spaceships, a 
Lamborghini in the making and two 
Lego technic constructions!  

            
 

        
 

But we also still enjoy using our 
imaginations to take us wherever our 
imagination goes and with Lego 
celebrating its 65th birthday this week, 
there is no better time to celebrate the 
wonderful world of Lego! If anyone is 
happy to donate any complete Lego 
sets or mixed Lego blocks to us we are 
always happy to receive them! 

        Mrs Brown. 

Dear Parents and Carers 

January has just flown by! Our Christian value of ‘courage’ continues to be shown in abundance in and out of school 

through this term. It has been wonderful to have Reverend Mike back with us in school for our weekly worship, Forest 

school continues come rain or shine, Pantomimus fills the hall with music each week, and we are so appreciative to 

adults who are donating their time to hear readers in school- thank you! 

Next week we look forward to thinking about Mental Health Awareness with a variety of activities within classes. Also, 

it’s NSPCC Number Day on Friday 7th, how creative can you be with your Maths inspired clothing that day?  

We hope you enjoy your weekends as we step into February,  

Ms Munday   Acting Headteacher   www.csfschools.org 

  

 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/
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         Diary dates… 
(New dates are added in red) 

February 

3rd- 7th Mental Health Awareness week 

Tues, 4th KS1 Speed Stack—invitation only 

Thurs, 6th KS2 Speed Stack—invitation only 

Fri, 7th NSPCC Number Day—creative maths  

inspired clothing encouraged! 

Arlington after school bake sale 

Mon, 10th Year 3 & 4 football—Park House. Invited 

squad of 10 

Tues, 11th 10.15am Drum with Alex performance  

assembly. Families invited 

Safer Internet day 2025. 

Tues, 11th 

Wed, 12th 

Thurs, 13th 

Parent teacher meetings, 

Appointment booking links have been 

sent through from the school office 

Fri, 14th Non– uniform day 

PTFA Movie night 

17th-21st HALF TERM 

Fri, 28th Watermill afterschool bake sale 

March 

Mon, 3rd Kingfisher Class Trip to WB Museum 

Thurs, 6th World Book Day 

 

 
 

 

  

Class Blogs 
Click on the class bird to link to the class blog pages sharing your child/ren’s learning this week… 

   Robins  
 

        Kingfishers Owls 

 

Red Kites  

 

 

 

 

Our class worship Bible story…  
Moses and the Burning Bush - Exodus 3:1-15 

CLICK ON THE LINK TO SHARE THE STORY  "Moses and the Burning Bush" | Bible Lessons for Kids 

The Big Question… 
‘What do you recognise in Moses that we sometimes see in ourselves?’ 

PTFA news… 

First Aid for Red Kites… 

This term Red Kites have  

been learning basic First Aid 

skills and this week's session 

focused on what to do in an 

emergency situation, how to 

help someone who is 

unresponsive by putting them in 

the recovery position, and 

performing CPR.  

Miss Oram 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XQB1EpWuhpI
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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Parent and carer community news and information… 
 

 
 

 
The National College has a long list of 

guides to help parents and carers 
make decisions about whether to 

allow or not allow access to games, 
starting with age ratings and then 
explaining why the age rating is in 

place.  
For example, did you know 

that Fortnite is rated a PEGI 12. 

 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Safer Internet Day 2025 - Safer 
Internet Day 2025 will take place on 

the 11th of February 2025, with 
celebrations and learning based 

around the theme ‘Too good to be true 
- Protecting yourself and others from 
scams online‘. Their webpage allows 
you to register as a supporter and find 
lots of useful resources to share and 

use. Also, SEROCU are offering 
more webinars for parents/carers 

covering cyber protect messaging - 
please do ensure this is shared with 

your school families. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/lUD0CXowVIDNZ75T6fASWGBUe?domain=eventbrite.com
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/lUD0CXowVIDNZ75T6fASWGBUe?domain=eventbrite.com

